

Statement Regarding Limerick Forest Rally

It is with severe regret that event COC Anthony Nestor and his team in Limerick Motor Club have had to postpone today's Keltec Limerick Forest Rally, the second round of the Valvoline Forest Rally Championship. A heavy overnight snowfall has left the stages in an unsafe condition for competitors, marshals and officials alike.

This is an incredibly difficult decision to make at this time, but the organisers have vowed to provide an incredible event at the currently proposed later date of April 18/19th, subject to Motorsport Ireland approval.

We would like to thank every competitor who made the effort to travel to Limerick this weekend, and we ask at this time that as many of you as possible consider returning at the later date to support the massive efforts made by the Limerick Motor Club once more this year in organising the event.

More details will follow as and when we get them.

Gian Donnellan

Championship PRO